
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Please support House Bill 2578 to establish small-dollar matching for campaign contributions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Michael Kolibaba 
1818 NE Schuyler St 
Portland, OR 97212-4551 
(503) 281-4630 
 
 
 


